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Baikoen Bonsai Kenkyukai  
Our next meeting is  

November 21, 2013,  
7:00 p.m. 

 Show  planning  meeting 
 and workshop 

see details below 

Bring your own tree(s) 
and tools 

LA Arboretum  
301 Baldwin Ave, Arcadia CA. 

Please bring something for the raffle.

NEWSLETTER



Well, here’s November!    
Starting a new  newsletter  I realize that there’s only one more month to go in 2013.   Don’t know what happened to 
this year.  Should have kept the Christmas lights up.   Hmmm........Alex would like that! 

Kay Komai 
As you know, Kay  passed away on October 23.  We will miss her warmth  and wonderful laughter.  She 
had that special gift of making new members feel right at home.  Kay knew no strangers.  Our sincere 
condolences to Kay’s family.  We will miss  her very much. 

Please note!!! 
Our November 21 meeting will be a show planning meeting. 
It is also a workshop so bring your tree(s) and tools.  You will be able to get help from the “elders.”  

Here are some of the things that we need to discuss/plan. 

	 	 -  Winter Silhouette show.   
	 	 -  We need members to enter their bonsai(s) for the show.   
	 	 -  We will also need a Saturday afternoon demonstrator.  Ken won’t be able to do a 	
	    demonstration 
	 	 -  Discuss plans of the 50th anniversary show.  
                            - December Christmas party.  Possibly, December 8 at 1 p.m. 

We would like your input! 

Reminder!!! 
Please remember to let Lindsay know if you are planning to enter a large Bonsai in the Bonsai-A-Thon. 

Also,  we are celebrating our 50th anniversary  in January during the Winter Silhouette Show.  Please contact Ken 
Teh, our president, If you have any ideas to make our celebration a special event. 

Cookie/snack sign-up list for the November 21 meeting. 
Ken Teh, Marge Blasingame, Radfor Hunt and Tom Lau. 
Thank you for signing up. 



Mauro Stemberger’s workshop at our October meeting 

Greg Kathol started with this drawing that Mauro drew. This is the end result!                                                    
Very nice, Greg!   

Hard at work! 



Here is information on the subscription for the  GSBF Golden Statements Magazines for those who are interested. 

Happy Thanksgiving 
 to all!!!!

SUBSCRIBE NOW!

Are you missing out on what’s new and exciting in the  
GSBF Golden Statements Magazine?

Join in the bonsai community and be informed — subscribe to Golden Statements 
Magazine. Your subscription helps fund the print magazine and its educational 
mission. For those living within the U.S. a regular subscription costs only $25 per year 
(six issues).  First Class $40 and International Air Mail $60.

To subscribe provide your name, address and telephone number along with a check made 
out to: GSBF Golden Statements. Mail to:  Golden Statements Subscriptions, PO Box 348, 
Monterey, CA 93942.

Or, you can always subscribe online at
http://www.gsbf-bonsai.org/golden-statements/subscribe-to-gs/



2013 Program/Demonstrator List	  

           January 24           Mary Morrissey - Into to Bonsai 
	 February 28	 Elaine Graczyk -  Demo.  Banyan tree 
	 March 28	 	 Mauro Stemberger - Demo 
	 April 27	 	 Bus trip to San Diego instead of meeting.      	 	 	  
	 May 23	 	 Lindsay Shiba - Workshop. Air layering 
	 June 27	 	  Carol Upston - Boxwood Demo. 
	 July 25	 	 Elaine Graczyk - ficus linarifolia 
	 August	 	  No meeting 
	 September 26    	  Kathy Benson - Rosemary Demo.	                           
	 October 24            Mauro Stemberger - Workshop. 
            November 21	   Show planning meeting and workshop. 
            December               TBA 
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